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The Hospital Program and Hospital Project dona�ons are down we need you to 
donate to these programs.  The Department needs your dona�ons to help our 
Hospital Representa�ves and Depu�es have events in their hospitals.  They have 
events all year round such VA Camp in Tomah, bingo, picnics, Octoberfest. This is 
very important.  Tomah, Zablocki, Madison, King, Union Grove, Chippewa, Iron 
Mountain all have events, and we must support them. Their Representa�ve gets 
the money out of the Budget in the Department Hospital Projects and programs.  
So, there is a need to keep our hospital dona�ons up.   If we don’t have money, 
we can’t have these events.  Hospitals are opening and more events are 
happening, so that means your dona�ons are needed.   
 
Please send your checks made out to VFWA-WI to Dept. Treasurer Lenore Oto 
and earmark them Hospital projects and hospital programs.   
 
Thanks so much to the veterans they do enjoy our events. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


